
Dear Families of Eagles, 
 
Time is FLYING this year and we're approaching HRL's Reapplication

process. This is the process for returning students to select their Home

at AU for the 2023 - 2024 academic year. This includes which residence

hall your student will live in, who their roommate will be and if they will

join a specialty housing community.
 
Beginning February 15th, your student will have the opportunity to go

into their AU Housing Portal to complete their housing application,
create their roommate profile and search for potential roommates.
 Check out our reapplication webpage for more details on this process!

 
We'll be communicating more with you and your student throughout the
process so be sure to keep an eye on your email! 

https://www.american.edu/ocl/housing/reapplication.cfm
https://www.american.edu/ocl/housing/reapplication.cfm

